
         
         31st January 2020 

 
Dear Parents 
 
On Thursday, Peterborough United Football Club visited Priory Junior 
School. As part of that visit, all pupils were issued with a ticket that 
allows them and one adult to attend a forthcoming Peterborough United 
Sky Bet League One fixture FREE of charge.  
 
The fixture that the ticket is valid for are; 
 
Saturday 8th February vs Oxford United at the Weston Homes 
Stadium (3pm) 
 
Tuesday 11th February vs Southend United at the Weston 
Homes Stadium (7.45pm) 
 
The tickets will be in the Motorpoint Stand at the Weston Homes 
Stadium. To claim your free tickets, please call the ticket office on 01733 
865674 (open Mon-Fri, 9am until 5pm and on Saturdays from 10am) 
and click option two or go to the website as per the ticket. 
 
If you are following the instructions given on the ticket handed out, it is 
imperative that you follow the instructions completely. This includes 
those parents/supporters who may already have an account with the 
football club. Without following the five steps listed on the ticket, you 
will not be able to see the FREE schools ticket on theposhtickets.com.  
 
If you have any queries, want to know more or you are having any 
issues online, please email tickets@theposh.com with the name of the 
school and we can help you. 
 
If you wish to find out more about the stadium as you have never been 
before, you can visit our First Time Fan Guide, which can be found 
through our website www.theposh.com. Alternatively copy the below 
URL and paste into your browser and it will take you straight there. 
 
https://www.theposh.com/siteassets/documents/fans/new-fan-guide.pdf 
 
Enjoy the match! 
 
 
Phil Adlam 
Press Officer 
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